
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Pease read the following email / document in full as very important information will be shared.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• June / July School Holiday 
We are open. Please take careful note of the training times during the holidays as indicated on the 
booking site as there are some changes to level times during the holidays. 

 

• Monday, 17 June 2024 – CLUB OPEN similar to Saturday times 
Gymnasts usually attending on a Saturday should make use of the opportunity to attend because the club will 
be closed next weekend (see below). 

 

• Friday, 21 June 2024 & Saturday, 22 June 2024 – CLUB CLOSED 
No practice due to Cape Town Gymnastics using our venue for one of their competitions. 

 

• Friday, 19 July 2024 & Saturday 20 July 2024 – TU/TR District Trials – CLUB CLOSED 
Cape Town District Trials for Tumbling & Trampoline taking place at our venue. 
No practice taking place. 

 
 
Please email any queries to eversdalgym@gmail.com 
 
Kind Regards, 

 

Eversdal Gymnastics Club 

mailto:eversdalgym@gmail.com

